
Rebecca Buck 

From: 	 Jane Kitchel <janek45@hotmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:48 AM 
To: 	 Rebecca Buck 
Subject: 	 FW: Your difficult budget decisions 

Date: Sat, 21 Mar 2015 18:59:16 -0400 

Subject: Your difficult budget decisions 

From: briancharwood@gmail.com   

To: lanek45@hotmail.com   

Mrs Kitchel. 
I am on and have at various times have chaired the boards of VTPBS and the Vt Symphony Orchestra. 
I don't envy the very difficult budget decisions you all must make. I hope you keep the contributions we make 

in mind during your deliberations. 

Thank you 
Brian Harwood 
Waterbury 
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